

Sandgate Primary School

Coolinge Lane, Folkestone, Kent, CT20 3QU enquiries@sandgate.kent.sch.uk Tel: 01303 257280

Headteacher: Mr M Green

4th February 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

VE DAY REMEMBERED

This year we will be commemorating the 75th Anniversary of Victory in Europe day on Friday 15th May 2020. As part of the day, classes will be remembering the celebrations that came once the end of the war had finally been declared. We would like to collect any memories that people might have had of this event so that they can then be recorded in a book entitled 'Sandgate School Remembers'.

This is important because, as we move further away in years from the actual event, memories can fade or regrettably be lost. It would be wonderful then to have a book that holds meaning for the next generation about a period that had such an influence on the people of Europe.

It could be that you know someone who has passed on their experiences or are still able to retell their war memories in their own voice. If this is the case, we would love to hear from you either in writing or, if you are willing, in person.

Thank you for your help in this matter and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Goldsmith

M Goldsmith